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Doris LaMontagne, North Thetford, VT.
Good day,

I am writing to express my concerns with the dam operations.

Peaking power operations cause dramatic changes in water levels. Increased
raising and lowering of the water levels for this purpose damages the river
bank's health and destroys the riparian buffer. Furthermore, I have observed
an increase in river silt, which can only serve to damage the quality of the
water. Please consider reducing the frequency.

Respectfully, Doris LaMontagne
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